
Newsletter 11 28th March 2024 
Dear Parents /Carers, 

What a wonderful last week of the spring term we have had with super work being produced and our 

Easter Service being led by the Year 5 children. Just a reminder that the children are back in school on 

Monday 15th April. I hope you all have a fantastic break and enjoy spending time with your children. 

Easter Services 

It was lovely to see so many of you earlier today supporting our Easter Service at the United Reformed 

Church. A huge well done to the Year 5 children who did a sterling job leading the service with the 

fantastic help of the Year 4 and Year 6. I’m sure you will agree it was a huge success. 

PTA Easter Raffle Winners 

I would also like to say a huge thanks to the PTA who have worked hard all term to raise money for our 

school, but in particular these last few weeks organising the Easter Raffle. All winners have been 

contacted. 

Our winners are: 

 

Mrs D (Office) 

AC (Year 4) 

JW (Reception) 

JO (Year 6) 

EC (Year 4) 

MT (Year 3) 



TC (Year 1) 

TH (Year 3) 

LB (Year 5) 

ES (Parent, tickets purchased online) 

JG (Parent, tickets purchased online) 

World Down Syndrome Day 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the World Down Syndrome Day by purchasing a 

Gingerbread Sock and wearing odd socks last Thursday. We raised an amazing £441.82 for the cause. 

Red Nose Day 

I am pleased to announce that High Street raised an amazing £307.58 for the Red Nose Appeal. Another 

huge thank you to everyone who supported Red Nose Day by wearing non-school uniform. 

Easter Offers 

For more information, please see the flyer attached. 

Timid to Tiger 

For more information, please see the flyer attached. 

HAF: Free Easter Holiday Clubs 

For more information, please see the flyer attached. 

Cheshire and Wirral Partnership (CWP) Crisis Help Line 

The tab below details the team’s crisis helpline number for parents/carers to access over the Easter 

break if you are in need of support: 



 

Art Projects 

Our Art Projects are coming to fruition. Still work in progress but the children are excited to see them 

develop. Well done to all concerned! 

 

 



Diary Dates: * new dates 

 

Please note that these dates may be subject to change, although we will keep these where possible. 

Should you need to make contact with school, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Joule on: 

head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the year 

group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher. 

However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 

evening or during the weekends, to ensure a work life balance for the staff. 

Kind regards 

Mark Joule, Head Teacher 
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